
 
 

 

 

The Village of Sundridge Municipal 
Office will be closed 

Tuesday, September 30th 

For the National Day of Truth and 
Reconciliation 

 
This day honors the survivors of 

residential schools and aims to raise 
awareness about the impacts of the 

residential school system on 
Indigenous Communities. 

 

 

 

 


